
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

The attention of all law practitioners is hereby drawn to the fact that with effect from  

01 October 2012 collection of yearly fees and application forms for the Continuing 

Professional Development Programme shall be effected as follows: 

 

 From 10hrs00 to 11hrs45 in the morning 

 From 13hrs00 to 14hrs30 in the afternoon 

 

Law Practitioners are also reminded that all information pertaining to the Continuing 

Professional Development Programme is already available on the website of the Supreme 

Court. They are accordingly advised to consult the website before submitting their 

application forms and effecting their payment.  

 

For any additional information required, same may be obtained from the Institute for Judicial 

and Legal Studies on phone number 210 5956 or e-mail address ijls@mail.gov.mu. 

 

Institute for Judicial and Legal Studies 

27 September 2012 

 

 

 

mailto:ijls@mail.gov.mu

